
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Everything is up and running and I would like to thank you for the brilliant job you are doing 

home-schooling your children. I know that this is an incredibly demanding time for families and I 

hope that you feel supported as you undertake this huge task. 

Lockdown 3 is somewhat lacking in sunshine so the teachers will do everything possible to help 

your child to thrive. The learning packs have been designed to work with Seesaw and to mirror 

the work that the children would normally have been doing in school. The teachers have tried to 

make everything easy to access because we know that family life is incredibly busy. 

We are trialling weekly Zoom meetings for you to attend with your child. The idea is that the 

teacher will be able to speak directly to the year group and the children will be able to see each 

other on the screen. The first of these meetings is on Monday and the link is attached. 

Foundation 2 - 9:30 

Year 1 - 10:15 

Year 2 - 2:00 

Year 3 - 12:30 

Year 4 -11:00 

Year 5 - 11:45 

Year 6 - 1:15 

We know that not every child will be able to attend but we are offering this as an extra 

opportunity and hope that it works well. 

Best wishes, 

Mrs Galloway 

 


